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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES
BY DEPUTY G.P. SOUTHERN OF ST. HELIER

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 19th JANUARY 2010
 

Question
 
Will the Minister give further details of his proposals to review the tax contributions of 1(1)k’s announced in his
budget speech (paragraphs 126 to 131) and in particular advise whether he has appointed a suitable person to
conduct the review and if so, will he advise who that will be, and if not, will he advise when he intends to make
the appointment?
 
What sum for 1(1)(k) tax returns, over the current £9 million, does he consider to be an appropriate target?
 
 
Answer
 
I will make a further announcement within the next 2 months on the content of the review and the name of the
person who will undertake it. At the current time it would be inappropriate to anticipate the findings of the review.
 


